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Committee Reports 
1. Wellness Committee: Frank S. gave update on progress of Weight Loss Challenge and 

discussed creation of a robust Teams page. He also asked for ideas on what the 
committee can do moving forward. Suggestions included lectures, presentations, and 
organized group walks.  

2. Event Committee: Richard R. gave update and suggestions on upcoming events, 
including National Walking Day, School Librarian Day and Administrative Professionals 
Day. Graduation Planning Committee is seeking volunteers to help with 
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